8000 EAST JEFFERSON AVE.

DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48214
PHONE (313) 926-5000

GARY R. JONES, PRESIDENT RAY CURRY, SECRETARY-TREASURER
VICE-PRESIDENTS: TERRY DITTES + CINDY ESTRADA + RORY L. GAMBLE

April 10, 2019

Dear Local Union Presidents:

The A. Philip Randolph Institute’s 50t National Education Conference will be August 7-11, 2019, at the
Radisson Blu Mall of America Hotel in Bloomington, Minnesota.

For reservations, go to www.apri.org. Cut-off date for hotel reservations is July 8. For your
convenience, attached is the APRI call letter, registration form, and tentative agenda.

Thank you for your participation and | look forward to seeing you at the conference.

Fraternally,

Melvin Coleman, Director
Civil and Human Rights Department
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